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ECONOMISTS PREDICT CONSUMER SPENDING TO INCREASE
The article talks about forecasts for the coming years by business economists. As they did in February of this year, they recently predicted a 2.4% increase in
the economy next year, followed by a 3% growth the following year. They also predicted that consumer spending will increase by 2.3%, up from the earlier
forecast of 1.9%. For more details on the article Click Here

 


